



No. 007 / Wednesday, 7th January 2015

Circular to Parents (KG1 – Grade12)

Dear Parents,

Subject: MySchool Hotline

We are proud and excited to share that GEMS Education has launched a new Hotline exclusively for its parents.

GEMS MySchool Hotline has been created to enhance the experience and services provided to you as a GEMS parent.

Available to GEMS parents in both English and Arabic, GEMS MySchool Hotline is the first of its kind and is accessible seven days a week, between 8 a.m. and 6 p.m. at 800 –SCHOOL (724665).

We hope that the school remains your first point of contact for any concerns you have, but the GEMS MySchool Hotline gives you another way to share your feedback.

We are here to strengthen our relationship with you and serve you and our community better.

Warm regards,

Michael Guzder Executive Principal